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Dear Friends & Partners; 

 We want you to know that we are grateful for your 
interest in our work, your partnership in our endeavors, 

and the kindness you have extended toward us over the 
years. It is our hope that God is richly blessing you and all 

that you hold dear. 

We are pleased to report that on March 8th, Sandra had the follow-
up procedure to the major surgery she had to have in November. All 
went well, and we are satisfied with the outcome. As we mentioned 
before, she needs to have her gall bladder removed before we return 
to Bolivia. That surgery should be performed in mid to late April. We 
want to say thank-you for praying for her as she will have undergone 
3 surgical procedures while we are in the US. The good thing is that all 
reports are good. She just needed to get some things corrected, and it 
was much better to have it done while in the States. We will return to 
Bolivia as soon as possible once she is released by the doctors. We are 
ready to be back among our Bolivian Brothers and Sisters in the Lord!

As we mentioned last month, we are relocating our building in Tarija 
to a new lot. We have been given an additional month in the current 
location, and much work is being done to prepare the new lot as well 
as finalize a budget to get the work done. Please pray with us as we 
work  through  this  process.  The  church  continues  to  grow  and 
strengthen as they move forward. 

We also wrote about the new location where we want to begin a Bible 
study with the idea of eventually seeing a new church planted. The 
first  meeting for  this  study took place recently  with 70 people in 
attendance!  So,  we currently  have three ministries at  work in this 
community,  a children’s club, student/young people’s ministry,  and 
now the new Bible study. Please pray that this work grows, and 
the Lord will continue opening the hearts of people who live 
in this area.

Thank-you again for your interest in our lives and work. 
Your  concern,  prayers,  and  support  are  a 
blessing to us, and we are grateful for you. It is 
our prayer that God richly blesses each one of 
you as you serve Him. Please keep us in our 
prayers as we pray for you!  
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Jeff & Sandra Price 
March, 2019

“The  history of missions is the history of answered prayer!”
Samuel Zwermer

Prayer & Praises

1. We praise the Lord for 

Sandra’s progress.

2. Please  pray  that  the 

upcoming  surgery  to 

remover  Sandra’s  gall 

bladder goes smoothly.

3. Please  remember  our 

Church, Iglesia Bautista 

Biblica La Luz, in Tarija, 

Bolivia. Please pray that 

it will continue to grow 

as the people continue 

to mature in their walk 

with the Lord. 

4. Please  pray  for  our 

upcoming plans for the 

ministry.  Ask  the  Lord 

to  please  give  us 

wisdom,  clarity,  and 

direction. 

Jeff & Sandra Price 
Baptist International Outreach 
PO Box 587 
Jefferson City, TN 37760 

865-238-5040 
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